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MERRY CHRISTMAS, TABERNACLE SENIORS! The Golden Agers Committee is excited to invite you to our annual
Christmas Party on Friday, December 27, 2024, at Golden Corral on E. Main Street in Whitehall. The event will be
held from 1:15 to 3:15 p.m. The cost is $10.74, which includes tax and a drink. We will also be exchanging gifts
valued at no more than $5.00. If you plan to attend, please share your name with Sis. Sylvia Hooper or Sis. Marla
Morman. If you need transportation, kindly let us know by December 23, 2024. Thank you, and may you be
blessed!

GIVING ENVELOPES must be received by December 31 to be credited toward 2024 contributions.

The NEW CHURCH SECURITY SYSTEM is now active, and new fobs have been issued. If you need access to the
church outside of regular hours, please be sure to coordinate with your Deacon. Should you have any questions,
feel free to reach out to your Deacon for assistance.

IS YOUR CONTACT INFORMATION UP TO DATE? Please help us keep our records current by notifying the church
office at 614-253-6707 if you have:

e Moved or relocated

e Changed your home or mobile phone number

e No longer have a home phone

e Updated your email address

e Transferred your membership to another church

e Changed your name (e.g., due to marriage or divorce)

The EUMBA MARY L. MYERS RETREAT will be held April 24-26, 2025, at Deer Creek Lodge & Conference Center. A
non-refundable deposit of $100 per person is due with registration. For more information, please grab a flyer and
registration form from the information station in the gallery.

| am truly grateful for the beautiful flowers presented to me at our annual conference on Thursday, December 12,
2024, in recognition of my service as treasurer for Tabernacle Baptist Church. Working closely with the Trustee
Board has been an incredibly fulfilling experience, and it has been a joy to collaborate with the entire church
family. It has been an honor to serve as your treasurer, and this role has been both a spiritual and educational
journey for me. My prayer is that God continues to bless the Tabernacle Baptist Church family with spiritual
growth, financial abundance, and good health. —With gratitude, Glaydell Cumberlander

The families of Sharon Calhoun Geter and Patsy Reed (Dayton, Ohio) wish to express their heartfelt gratitude to
Pastor and Sister Samples, the church family, and a special thank you to Victoria White, Deacon Dawsey, Loretta
Curtis, and the Tabernacle Usher Board for your prayers and the comforting support you provided during my
sister’s brief illness and passing. —Sharon Calhoun Geter

Remember our sick and shut-in members with prayers, cards, calls, and visits (when appropriate). Please report
updated information about our sick and shut-in members to the church office. The deacons deliver communion to
the sick and shut-in on the third Saturday of each month. If you would like the deacons to visit you or a loved one,
please call the church office and leave a message.

10. HAPPY BIRTHDAY to all who will celebrate a birthday this week.



